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Dear Josh,

Dr. Davies and I will come up on Friday and

return Saturday evening. Please get each of us a single
room for the night of Friday, February 20th. If

nothing is available on the campus, I imagine that the
President Hotel would be convenient.

Davies says that he can charge his expenses to

the laboratory. His address is: Dr. Richard Davies,
Jet Propulsion Laboratory, Pasadena, Calif. I think
he will be a valuable asset to the discussion, since
he knows something about payloads and packaging.
(His telephone extension at the Laboratory, in case
you ever want to call him, is 544).

I would appreciate it if you would ask your

secretary to call Wilbur Hall, the freshman dorm,
and leave a message for my son, Joel. Tell him to
call me at the President Hotel-~-or wherever you get

ure me a room—-at about 7:15 P.M., Briday.
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Be seeing you,

Yours,
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